
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 24th June 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Congratulations to everyone who took part in 

our ‘Musical Extravaganza’ last Friday. The 

choir sang brilliantly and the musicians were 

fantastic. Thank you to Mrs Taylor for        

organising such a lovely evening for all of us. 

We have some extremely talented children 

here who showed real bravery and courage in 

standing up and performing in front of an      

audience. Bravo! 

Today is due to be our Sports Day. At the   

moment the weather looks to be on our side 

although the forecast is not great. Fingers 

crossed the rain will hold off until we have 

finished our final race.  

A massive thank you to the parents who have 

dropped off the Wii games, controller and 

Wii fit board, board games and dance mats.  

You have been so generous. We have two Wii 

systems for our wrap around care and these 

donations will be greatly appreciated by the 

children. If any one else has any DVDs/board 

games/lego/unwanted craft materials/x-box/

playstation/games etc that your child has 

outgrown or does not use that you would be 

willing to recycle for our wrap around care 

please speak to Mrs Edwards or Mrs Riley. 

We would appreciate any donations to help 

get us started. 

  

Parking 

Please respect our local residents when  

parking your car. Do not park across  

driveways or on their grass verges. 

  

We have had several cases of slapped 

cheek again in school this week. Please 

seek medical advice if you have come into 

contact with slapped cheek and you are 

pregnant or have a supressed immune  

system. 

Brereton Garden Party Competitions 

We are running two competitions this year: 

1. Photography - your pet 

2. Portraits of the Queen 

Key Stage 1 and younger/Key Stage 2/

Secondary /Adult categories. 

If you would like a stall at the Garden Party, 

they are £10 per stall. Please see Louise Guy. 

Non Uniform Day 

We will be having a non uniform day on 

Friday 1st July. Instead of the usual £1 

donation please bring a bottle for the  

Garden Party tombola.  

Key Dates 

Tuesday 12th July at 2pm - ‘Oliver’  

Key Stage Two performance 

Wednesday 13th July at 2pm - ‘Oliver’  

Key Stage Two performance 

Thursday 14th July at 7pm - ‘Oliver’  

Key Stage Two performance 

Tickets on sale from the school office from 

Monday 27th June 

Wednesday 20th July at 2pm Leaver’s Service 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate our  

past pupils.  

Occasionally we hear from families and 

friends of our ex pupils achievements. 

 

 Recently we have heard of pupils starting 

degree courses at various universities and 

two who have qualified as doctors.  

 One past pupil is just embarking on her 

masters degree!  

It is always wonderful to hear of their 

successes! Please pass on any more stories 

of past pupils to us. 

 


